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ABSTRACT TITLE (maximum of 20 words)

First author name (First, middle Initial and Last/Surname) (1), Co-author name (First, middle Initial and Last/ Surname) (2), Co-author name (First, middle Initial and Last/ Surname) (3) and so on for all other coauthors
(1) (2) Institution Name, Town/State or Province, Country, email
(3) Institution Name, Town/State or Province, Country, email

Aim – insert text here  
Methods – insert text here [include location and taxa where relevant]
Results – insert text here 
Conclusions – insert text here 


This is the abstract preparation template for the Species on the Move 2023 conference. Each abstract will be evaluated by the members of the program committee to make sure they are complete and appropriate. Participants should select whether they would like to give an oral presentation or a poster presentation. They should also select the appropriate submission category and conference theme that best fits their abstract so that they will be placed appropriately in the meeting framework.  Please note that abstracts that do not follow the appropriate format may be returned for editing to the corresponding author or rejected at the discretion of the SOTM Organizing Committee.

Please use this template for abstract submissions, including font size and spacing. The abstract length should be 250 words and the title maximum of 20 words. It must contain the abstract title, institution name, town/state or province and country, and email. Abstracts should be organized into the following sections as noted above: aim, methods, results, conclusions.

Abstracts must be written in English and should be submitted as Microsoft Word files as .doc or .docx within the deadline. All abstracts must be submitted online through the submission website, https://abstractr.dce.ufl.edu. To upload your abstract, you must create a username and password and answer the required submission questions. The presenting author of the abstract is expected to register for and attend the meeting. Please proofread your abstract carefully before submission!

Questions regarding the logistics of abstract submission via the website can be directed to Katie Risher (kmacwilkinson@ufl.edu). Questions regarding the Species on the Move 2023 program should be directed to the 2023 conference committee at speciesonthemove@gmail.com

(remove text in grey before submitting)
